

June 10th 2022

Attendees; Ian Denis, Tara Reimer, Kathleen McGuinness, Ian Wiles, Jamie Skinner

Action item all members: send digital information to Ian Dennis for future condition tools ASAP if you want this tool to be created.

Budget review

- The newest monthly budget update has been attached
- **Action:** Ian D has developed a new subscription agreement to replace the previous one. He will create a draft schedule C to describe ownership details of intellectual property.

Moose UWR

- Ian D. has complete the construction of the tables and has QA'd the document. He has run into a few issues that require input from the group.
- **Action:** Ian W. to send out meeting invite to subscribers who operate in the boundary.

Future condition tool

To date only BCTS has provided information to Ian D. by the requested May 27 deadline. If you want this tool to function it will need to be sent to him by June 20th.

Connectivity corridor management

- **Action:** Ian W. to see if any direction is provided in KB land use implementation document or previous documents created by this committee when Fretwell tables were developed. Randy to forward document to Ian. Information in the implementation document

only refers to the criteria used to establish the corridors. No info on calculations.

Burn Severity

- Vote from previous meetings was not finalized
- [Action: Ian W.](#) and Ian D. [to follow up on](#) how VRI is updated for burnt areas.

OGMA layer update

- Ogma layer has been updated. Waiting for VRI update to be completed in order to update the biodiversity and UWR tables

Next meeting to be determined.